
News from Ms. Emily’s Class 

 

A Peak At Our 4th Nine Weeks 

Spring break is officially over, and it is time to get 

back down to business! 

1. We will be having a digital learning day on 

the date: April 2nd 

2. The Star Test during the week of: March 29th 

– April 2nd  

3. The end of the year test will be given on the 

dates: April 25th – May 1st  

4. Remember, Memorial Day is a no school day 

5. Our last day of school is on May 28th! 

 

May 28th Fun Day 

To celebrate the end of the school year we will be 

having a party on May 28th! Everyone is able to 

bring whatever they would like, but I will be 

providing the class refreshments and food. If 

your child does have an allergy please let me know 

so I can thoroughly make sure it is not brought 

to the party. Can’t wait! 

 

School Supplies Needed 

These supplies are needed to continue for the 

rest of the semester due to projects. Please 

send as many as you can within the next two 

weeks. 

• Colored pencils  

• Colored paper (1 

small package) 

• Box of crayons 

• Scissors 

• 2 glue sticks 

• 2 pink erasers 

Presentations Here We Come 

We will be having our annual project presentation 

at the end of the semester! The dates will be March 

26 – March 27. Friday will be a reflection day to 

summarize 

everyone’s 

presentation. This 

will be your final 

grade of the 

semester, so make 

sure you do not put it 

off for the last minute! 

Presentation Date Student 

May 24th Allison G. 

May 25th Sarah D. 

May 26th Samantha B. 

May 27th Emily O. 

 

 

 

Don’t Give UP! 

Inspirational Quote of the day: 

Believe in yourself and all 

that you are. Know that 

there is something inside you 

that is 

greater 

than any 

obstacle. 
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